MORRIS K. UDALL INN OF COURT

OUTREACH ACTIVITIES

The Morris K. Udall Inn of Court will be participating in a Toys for Tots toy drive in conjunction
with the December meeting. In February, March, April and May, a food drive for the Community
Food Bank will be held.

ADDITIONAL REQUIRMENTS

The Morris K. Udall Inn of Court engages alumni, emeritus and honorary members by hosting a
Reception every September. The Reception is open to all former and current members of the Inn.
In addition, all alumni, emeritus and honorary members are welcome to attend any monthly
meetings.

The Morris K. Udall Inn of Court developed and implemented a leadership succession plan many
years ago. The Executive Committee is made up of 7 people. The Treasurer becomes the Chief
Operating Officer, who then becomes the President.

The Morris K. Udall Inn of Court promotes diversity by considering diversity in selecting new
members and by ensuring diversity in both the topics of the programs and the make-up of the
speakers. Beginning next year, the Diversity Policy will be included in our handbook and new
member orientation.



